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Rosenfeld Concrete

Paul Butcher <pfbutcher@hotmail.com>
Sun 11/7/2021 11:04 PM
To: Hopedale Planning Board <PlanningBoard@hopedale-ma.gov>

My name is Paul Butcher and I have been watching the Planning Board meetings about
the warehouse that is proposed to be built at the Rosenfeld site on Plain Street.

At the entrance there is a plaque in Honor of Joseph Rosenfeld. It would be nice if it
was moved and placed at the new entrance.

At one time Rosenfeld Concrete was probably the second largest employer in
Hopedale after Drapers.

I have attached a picture of the plaque.

Sincerely, Paul Butcher
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